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To provide replacement water for the irrigation of Broome’s public open space, Water 
Corporation will repurpose an existing water main currently used for potable supply to 
become a dedicated non potable irrigation supply main. 

 

Other works include: 

• Construction of a 700kL collector tank and interconnecting pipework at Broome bore field  

• Repurposing of three drinking water bores to provide non-potable water for irrigation 

• Construction of two new 700kL storage tanks adjacent to the existing irrigation tanks at 
Clementson Street. 

 

Subject to obtaining all the necessary approvals, the proposed works are scheduled to 
commence from mid-2022 and is expected to take six months to complete. 

 

Objections to the work will be considered if lodged in writing to Luke Dalton, Project 
Manager, Water Corporation, PO Box 100, Leederville WA 6902, or via email to 
Luke.Dalton@watercorporation.com.au, by close of business on Wednesday 15 December 
2021. 
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